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IMF Staff Concludes Visit to Honduras 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

End-of-Mission press releases include statements of IMF staff teams that convey preliminary findings 
after a visit to a country. The views expressed in this statement are those of the IMF staff and do not 
necessarily represent the views of the IMF’s Executive Board. This mission will not result in a Board 
discussion. 

 

Tegucigalpa – August 29, 2024: An International Monetary Fund (IMF) team led by 
Mr. Ricardo Llaudes visited Tegucigalpa from August 26 to 28 on a fact-finding mission. At the 
end of the mission, Mr. Llaudes issued the following statement: 

“The team and the authorities had open and productive discussions on recent economic 
developments and the outlook. The team looks forward to continuing the ongoing discussions 
with the authorities in the context of Honduras’ economic program supported by the IMF. 

“We would like to thank all our counterparts for the frank exchanges and for their kind 
hospitality." 
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